

February 28, 2014

RE:

Request for Proposal X002539

Downstate Medical Center Long Island College Hospital

Dear Offeror,

Thank you for your proposal in response to the RFP referenced above.

The University has decided to award no contract from this RFP, but thanks you for the time and effort put into preparing your proposal.

The State University of New York has issued (and provided to you) a new RFP (number X002654) for a purchaser and new healthcare provider for the LICH campus. Proposals are due March 19, by 3:00 pm eastern time.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 518-320-1341, or at jordan.johre@suny.edu.

Sincerely,

Jordan Lohre

Senior Contract Manager